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Greetings from the Embassy

I hope you are all enjoying autumn and looking forward to marking Halloween as we are in the Embassy.

As vaccine coverage is steadily increasing and Finland has lifted restrictions, we are experiencing a change in
patterns and enjoying the beginning of the return of events, including those listed in this Newsletter, which
has more in-person events than I have seen before. It was possible for the Embassy to host our first small
get-together for Irish Community organisations earlier this month which was a wonderful opportunity to make
some connections. This was the first event since the start of the pandemic and we are hopeful that as the
situation improves further, we will be able to meet more of you on various occasions in the months to come.
However, we know the situation remains difficult and expect that lots of activities will still continue online or in
hybrid form.

Next year Ireland and Finland celebrate 60 years of Diplomatic Relations and we are planning some exciting
things around that. More information on those will be published in our next newsletters and on our social
media platforms so please remember to follow us on Facebook and Twitter.

At the end of the summer we said goodbye to Deputy Head of Mission Ms Emma McCarron who returned to
the head office in Dublin. We thank Emma for all her hard work over the last three years and wish her all the
best in her new projects! Our new Deputy Head of Mission Steven Murphy arrived to Helsinki in late
September just in time for the beautiful autumn foliage. Steven joins us from Dublin where we worked on the
European Neighbourhood Unit at the EU Division. He is joined by his wife Gunnhildur, and I wish them all the
best for their time in Finland. Tervetuloa!

The last year and a half have been a strain for many of us and especially hard for those who have not been
able to see loved ones in other countries. We hope that the events organised by the various Irish communities
and associations here in Finland and the online events from Ireland, will bring a little bit of Ireland to you all.
We continue to encourage you to join in with events and activities organised by the various active
organisations or indeed the Embassy. Traditions, like Halloween, which is just around the corner, give us a
good excuse to share. Like last year, we are running a competition for you all you to take part, please see
more information on the next page – get colouring, costume making and picture taking!

Happy Halloween! Oíche Shamhna Shona!

Ruth Parkin

Ambasadóir na hÉireann - Ambassador of Ireland - Irlannin suurlähettiläs - Irlands ambassadör

https://www.facebook.com/IrishEmbFinland
https://twitter.com/IrishEmbFinland


HALLOWEEN COMPETITION

COMMUNITY EVENTS OCTOBER 2021

13th October

Representatives of 

the Irish community 

met with 

Ambassador Parkin 

and incoming 

Deputy Head of 

Mission Steven 

Murphy at the 

Ambassador’s 

Residence.
26th October 

FIFA Women's World Cup Qualifier match 

Finland-Ireland at the Helsinki Olympic Stadium.

22nd October

Mark Hennessey 

Irish musician, 

composer and 

dancer held an 

Irish music 

evening in Molly 

Malone’s.



EVENTS ROUNDUP 
COMMUNITY EVENTS AHEAD

Samhain

Saturday 6.11. 2021 at 18.00 in Thirsty

Scholar (Fabianinkatu 37, Helsinki).

A joint event with the Finnish Celtic Society.

Stories on Halloween’s celtic roots and

supernatural Irish stories. Irish music by

Markku Lauren & co.

Christmas Party

Sunday 5.12.2021 at 18.00 in Molly Malone’s

(Kaisaniemenkatu 1, Helsinki).

Festive night out, pub quiz and lively Irish

music by Ants in The Pants.

More information on both events HERE

Autumn practices at the Tali Sportsfield in 

Pitäjänmäki.

Football Sundays at 19.00 

Hurling Wednesdays at 18.00

Childrens’ youth camp on four Saturdays in 

November and December, details below

More information on all events HERE

Irish Dance Classes

InSpiral Dance Company Finland is an Irish

Dance school in Finland.

They organise weekly classes and workshops

in Helsinki, Jyväskylä, Tampere, and Turku

area.

More information on the classes HERE

Other Voices – Live Stream Concert

For the night owls in the community,

Tonight Friday 29 October at 23.00 Finnish

time, tune in for a live concert from the Irish

Embassy in London.

Stunning performances by eclectic folk act

The Unthanks, pioneering multi-

instrumentalist Michael McGoldrick Music,

platinum award-winning singer-songwriter

Katie Melua and the magnificent indie-electro-

folk duo Saint Sister.

Watch it HERE

HELSINKI HARPS GAA

Irish TV Series on YLE Areena

Irish thriller drama series Smother written

by Kate O'Riordan and directed by Dathaí

Keane is showing on YLE Areena.

It stars Dervla Kirwan as Val Ahern, a mother

who is determined to protect her family at

any cost.

Watch it HERE

https://www.facebook.com/irkkuseura/
https://www.facebook.com/HelsinkiHarpsGaa
https://www.irishdancefinland.net/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=51uem9HPCy0
https://areena.yle.fi/1-50865541


COMMUNITY EVENTS AHEAD

Jane Hughes Exhibition 29.10.-21.11.2021 – Gallery Vanha Kappalaisentalo Porvoo

The exhibition Toisella Rannalla brings together the works of Laura Böök, Jane Hughes, and Mari Mäkiö,

inspired by a mix of different locations by the sea: the Aran Islands, on the West coast of Ireland, Örö island

in Turku archipelago and Edithburgh Jetty Yorke Peninsula on the South Australian coast.

Jane Hughes (b.1984) is an Irish artist based in Helsinki working with painting and installation to explore

cultural and social histories and our relation to the environment through diverse approaches.



EVENTS ROUNDUP 
COMMUNITY EVENTS AHEAD

European Film Weeks in Helsinki 15-23.11.2021 presents films from EU countries

The event is organized by the European Commission Representation in Finland and the European Parliament

Information Office in Finland, in cooperation with Embassies from EU member states and candidate countries.

The event takes place in Eurooppasali (Malminkatu 16, Helsinki.) All screenings are free of charge.



OUR SERVICES

FOLLOW US
If you wish to unsubscribe from our newsletter,

please let us know by return email. This Newsletter

comes to you as a free and voluntary service of the

Embassy for your benefit. It includes event

information that has been provided to us from

external sources; please be informed that we cannot

vouch for the accuracy or veracity of that information

nor does it imply that the Embassy is associated with

these events.

@IrishEmbFinland

@IrishEmbFinland

Travel Advise

We advise all Irish citizens when travelling abroad

to remain vigilant and follow the instructions and

advice from the local authorities. Department of

Foreign Affairs advice on travelling to Finland is

available here. The Finnish Border Guard provides

guidelines for boarder traffic during pandemic. The

Finnish Institute for Health and Welfare provides

guidance on health security measures. Information

on travel related testing for COVID-19 is also

available on the FINENTRY website.

Visas

The Department of Justice has announced the

resumption of visa processing. Details of the

Government of Ireland advice on international

travel and travel to Ireland are available on the

travel section of the www.gov.ie website. For

further information on visas, please see the new

website of Irish Immigration Service. An online visa

application can be made here. For more information

and advice contact the Embassy via the website.

Passports

The Passport Service is continuing to process

Passport Online applications as a priority. Find

information on the provision of passport services

here. To apply via Passport Online, please click here

If you have an Irish community or cultural event that you would like to publicise, 

please email us at helsinkiembassy@dfa.ie.

Best Wishes from the Embassy of Ireland!

Appointments

Appointments for the Embassy of Ireland in

Helsinki, for consular matters when necessary can

be made by calling +35896824240 or sending an

email to helsinkiembassy@dfa.ie.

Registration

In addition, you can register your contact details on

Department of Foreign Affairs Citizens’ Registration,

which allows us to contact you and provide

assistance in the event of an unforeseen crisis or

family emergency while you are overseas:

https://www.dfa.ie/travel/citizens-registration

https://twitter.com/IrishEmbFinland
https://www.facebook.com/IrishEmbFinland
https://www.dfa.ie/travel/travel-advice/a-z-list-of-countries/finland/
https://raja.fi/en/guidelines-for-border-traffic-during-pandemic
https://thl.fi/en/web/infectious-diseases-and-vaccinations/what-s-new/coronavirus-covid-19-latest-updates/travel-and-the-coronavirus-pandemic
https://www.finentry.fi/en/
https://www.gov.ie/en/publication/77952-government-advice-on-international-travel/
https://www.irishimmigration.ie/
https://www.visas.inis.gov.ie/avats/OnlineHome.aspx
https://www.dfa.ie/irish-embassy/finland/contact-us/
https://www.dfa.ie/passports/updates/
https://passportonline.dfa.ie/Apply/Passport
mailto:helsinkiembassy@dfa.ie
mailto:helsinkiembassy@dfa.ie
https://www.dfa.ie/travel/citizens-registration/

